

Belrose Public School P and C Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 12th March 2024 @7.15pm

1 **Attendees:** Rebecca K, Lisa S, Marissa, Susie T, Mia M, Emma B, Elly T, Kerri M, Sarah C S, Carolyn D, Tanya, Grace S

2 **Apologies:** Heather, Zoe

3 **Minutes approved from previous meeting:** Emma and Rebecca

4 No correspondence

5 **Principals Report – Mark Warren**

Please see the principal's report attached.

5.1 Miss Cawop replacing Mrs Gallego

5.2 Voted on newsletter going fortnightly from next term

6 **President's Report**

- Emma discussed the application for a \$250k government grant which she is putting forth for to replace the current K – 2 play ground. (Application is done and applied)
- Discussion regarding adverting for class 2025 kindy class
- Setting up 2025 kindy what's app group QR code

7 **Canteen**

- Canteen roof has been repaired
- All volunteers to show ID at office or provide WWCC.
- Advertising for Wednesday volunteers

8 **Uniform Shop**

- Can order larger hats
- Waiting on winter tabs
- Jumper sample on the way.
- New supplier for sports shorts

9 **Treasurer Report** – Laura has provided treasurer report.

- Lisa has done Bi-laws
- Authority forms for Commbank signed
- Tiny profit for welcome BBQ
- Band invoices sent

10 Band – Performance band invoices sent

- Bunnings sausage sizzle in June to fundraise for band
- Katie sick this week
- Band camp august

11 Fundraising

-With an awesome fundraising team onboard Mia, Grace and Bec have planned the calendar year's events. This year each class will be responsible for trying to fill the volunteer roster for each P and C event.

- Grace has had some amazing donations for the easter raffle and looking to go digital for the raffle tickets.
- Sustainable gifts for mother's day
- Grace looking into the possibility of sponsorship from local business

12 General Business

Question regarding where Year 6 money was spent. Answer it has not yet been allocated to a purchase

Meeting Closed 8.19pm

Attachments

Actions list

Principals report

Actions list from meeting

Minute	Action	Who	By /Agree	Remarks /Disagree
5.2	To move the newsletter to fortnightly to free up admin time	Mark Warren	All agreed	